

Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities

Keith E. Haas, P.E. General Manager



Michael L. Gitter, P.E. Chief of Operations Kenneth M. Scolaro, C.P.A. Administrative Manager

Chad W. Regalia, P.E. Chief Engineer

December 10, 2020

Board of Waterworks Commissioners:

Mayor Cory Mason Alder John Tate II Alder Natalia Taft Terry McCarthy Kathleen DeMatthew James Spangenberg Stacy Sheppard Kathleen Fischer

Dear Commissioners:

The work performed by Mid-City Corporation (contractor) on Contract W-19-14, Emmertsen Road to Newman Road Wholesale Meter Modifications, has been completed. The contract totaled \$284,874.00, which included two change orders in the net credit amount of (\$21,175.20). We recommend that the work be accepted and final payment be authorized.

Sincerely,

Keith E. Haas, P. E. General Manager

KEH/eg